
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Construction Contract with Chapel Branch & Lagniappe, LLC – Demolition of 

Buildings 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Thursday, August 29, 2024          Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
This will approve the Construction Contract with Chapel Branch & Lagniappe, LLC for the demolition of 

the old Fire Station buildings and the old Beauty Shop building at 1384 & 1388 North Railroad Avenue. 

The total cost of the contract is in the amount of $117,927.27 and has been approved to be paid with CRA 

funds. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of the Construction Contract with Chapel Branch & Lagniappe, LLC for 

the demolition of the buildings in the amount of $117,927.27. 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Construction Contract 

2. Bid No. 2024-04 – Chapel Branch & Lagniappe, LLC 

 


